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L Life member

Dr. Greg Tucker (left), a Belleville Kinsman, got a pleasant sur-
prise Saturday night as he walked into the service club’s community
hall to the happy greetings of 110 Kinsmen and Kinettes as they pre-
sented him with a life membership. Tucker, a city dentist, has held
every executive position in the service club during his 13-year history
with the organization. He was presented with a commemorative
plaque, pin and badge during the annual awards banquet by club
president Mark Valiquette (right). During the same banquet, Jim
Spicer was given Kinsmen of the Year, and Rookie of the Year went
to John Marshall,
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